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I write in support of SB 685. Oregonians face increased costs for utilities and we 

struggle as a state to meet our benchmarks for producing and using clean energy. 

This bill helps on both fronts: it ensures that utilities must provide public notice if 

hydrogen is blended into home gas lines; it assigns oversight of this practice by the 

PUC to protect ratepayers; and it mandates new safety and climate reporting to 

prevent corporate greenwashing. Please pass this bill. 

 


